
 

 

11th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Eid Celebrations in School 
 
This year we have planned an afternoon of Eid celebrations in school on Friday 21st May. This 
event has been scheduled to take place after Eid finishes so that all of the children who are 
celebrating the religious holiday will be back in school.  
 
At our Eid parties there will be an opportunity to talk about Ramadan and Eid and for our 
Muslim children to share their experiences. There will also be a range of activities for the 
children to take part in such as party games, Eid songs to listen and dance to (no singing 
unfortunately due to current Covid guidelines) and henna designs. 
 
Children are encouraged to wear their party clothes or traditional dress on the day and are 
welcome to bring in a snack to have at their party.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah Greenway (Parental Links Lead) and Khadijah Iqbal (British Values Lead) 
 
 

                                     


